
From: Shawn Porter
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Permit modification and review
Date: Sunday, March 23, 2014 8:13:00 AM

To:
Ms.  Teresa  Marks
Arkansas  Department  of  Environmental  Quality
5301  Northshore  Drive
North  Little  Rock,  Arkansas  72118

Re:  C  &  H  Farms Modified  Draft  Permit  ARG590001  AFIN  5100164

Dear  Director  Marks:
The  comments  below  pertain  to  the  modified  portion  of  the
permit  as  revised  by  C  &  H  Hog  Farm.

Any  such  spraying  of  waste  on  fields  7  or  9  is  a  violation
of  the  permit  and  the  Clean 
Water  Act.

ADEQ,  as  the  state  agency charged  with  preventing,  controlling
and  abating  pollution  that  could  harm  Arkansas’s  valuable
natural  resources,  should deny  C  &  H’s  request  to  spread  manure
 on  fields  7,  8  and  9  by  vac tanker. 

In  addition, ADEQ  should reopen  the  permit  in  its  entirety.

 Shawn Porter

HC 72 Box 69
Parthenon, AR 72666
870-446-2506
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